
Coronavirus (COVID19) 

Associated Educational Services of Virginia, Inc. and the Metropolitan Day School (AES/MDS) 

are committed to providing a safe environment for all students and staff.  We understand your 

concerns about the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID19), and you can rest assured we are 

tracking carefully monitoring the guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), World 

Health Organization (WHO), and the Virginia Department of Health.   

AES/MDS adheres to the Universal Standard Precautions for infection prevention and 

sterilization controls from the CDC.  Additionally, we have instructed our staff, students, and 

parents to remain at home if they feel they may be ill of display symptoms of illness to ensure we 

maintain our high standard of infection prevention or spread of infection.   

While we know this virus is primarily spread through close contact and respiratory droplets, we 

want to take precautionary measures to create a safe and healthy environment for us.  Certainly 

we know the spread of the virus has created fear and anxiety for many.  However; here at AES/

MDS we are working together diligently by utilizing Universal Standard Precautions to mitigate 

the spread of germs.   

Our complete COVID-19 Mitigation Plan is available upon request.
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